FROM	NAME & TITLE	THOMAS J. STOSUR, DIRECTOR	CITY of BALTIMORE MEMO	
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING 8 <sup>TH</sup> FLOOR, 417 EAST FAYETTE STREET		1797
	SUBJECT	CITY COUNCIL BILL #16-0639/ LATE-NIGHT COMMERCIAL OPERATIONS – EXTENDED SCOPE		
Transition I			DATE:	

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council City Hall, Room 400 100 North Holliday Street

March 29, 2016

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #16-0639, which would extend the licensing, regulation, and related requirements governing late-night commercial operations to the B-3 Business Zoning District.

The Department of Planning takes no position on City Council Bill #16-0639, and defers to the Department of Finance and the Police Department on this matter, as their agencies are more directly affected by this proposal.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wolde Ararsa, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban Design Division at 410-396-4488.

## TJS/WA

Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Chief of Staff

Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor for Economic and Neighborhood Development

Mr. Leon Pinkett, Assistant Deputy Mayor for Economic and Neighborhood Development

Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office

The Honorable Rochelle "Rikki" Spector, Council Rep. to Planning Commission

Mr. David Tanner, BMZA

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration

Mr. James H. Green, BCPD

Ms. Sharon Daboin, DHCD

Mr. Patrick Fleming, DOT

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.

Ms. Melissa Krafchik, PABC

Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services